
Proposed Scope for Review of Modeling PJM with an LOLE of 0.14 

 

The purpose of the review to determine whether modeling of PJM RTO with an LOLE of 0.14 

which was adopted for the 2015 IRM should be adopted for the 2016 study. The review will 

include the following documents: 

1. Reliability First Planning Resource Adequacy Analysis, Assessment and Documentation - 

BAL-502-RFC-02 

2. PJM Reliability Assurance Agreement 

3. PJM 2015 Reserve Requirement Study 

4. PJM Region Transmission Planning Process 

a. PJM Deliverability Testing Methods – CETO & CETL 

5. Probabilistic Methods in Resource Adequacy Planning at PJM 

Review documents, prepare findings and make recommendation.  Complete for the May 

meeting. Although this assessment is focused on modeling the PJM RTO at the 0.14 LOLE, the 

findings should also have broader implications for external area modeling in general,  


